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 Dear Commandants, Dear Rectors,   
   
“Nicolae Bălcescu” Land Forces Academy of Sibiu has the pleasure and privilege of inviting you 
to the first edition of the military exercise Cadet 2025, which will be organized between the 05th 
of May and the 16th of May 2025. 
  

The module aims to help students to perfect their military decision making skills in different 
tactical situations in a versatile and dynamic operating environment, exercise troop leading 
procedures (TLP), train skills in drafting specific TLP documents (OPORD, FRAGO, WARNO) 
on a tactical level (group/platoon), get accustomed to using a common NATO language by 
drafting and transmitting specific reports (SALUTE, SALLTA, SITREP, CALL FOR FIRE, 
MEDEVAC/MIST, MPE, etc.), develop the ability to react under pressure, improve their team 
communication and coordination skills, as well as develop individual and collective resilience in 
the integrated and multidimensional battlefield. 
It is our pleasure to invite cadets to participate in this module, together with all the other 
participants from our academy and from other foreign partner institutions.    

 

LFA offers the participants free lodging and meals throughout the duration of the exercise. 
Sending institutions are responsible for their delegations’ transport expenses to Sibiu.  
No participation fee is required. All EU participants should bear the European Health Insurance 
card with them or any valid insurance.  
   

The deadline for registration is the 21st of March 2025. We kindly request you to submit the 
attached Registration Form at the e-mail address: international.relations@armyacademy.ro / 
armyacademy.erasmus@gmail.com (POC: Col. Răzvan BARBU).  
Please find attached further details about the module, a short description and other administrative 
information. 
 
Looking forward to welcoming your students at ”Nicolae Bălcescu” Land Forces Academy of 
Sibiu! 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Brigadier General Prof. Eng. Ghiţă BÂRSAN, PhD 

Commandant (Rector) of “Nicolae Bălcescu” Land Forces Academy of Sibiu 
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